
From: Burk, Edward
To: Hummel, Lindsey
Cc: Bavetz, Steve
Subject: Clean Earth Extruder Installation
Date: Friday, June 28, 2024 8:30:23 AM

**** This is an EXTERNAL email. Exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links from
unknown senders or unexpected email. ****

Good morning,
 
As stated in the May 20, 2024 communication, “… The permittee must notify IDEM at least 15 days before
beginning installation of the Extruder Unit,,,” This email is to notify IDEM of the proposed schedule for
installation.  The equipment has been ordered and is being tested.  The proposed schedule is to begin
Installation 07-16-2024, and complete by 8-1-2024. 
 
We are getting the final  drawings completed and will submit to IDEM as soon as possible.
 
Please contact me with any questions. Thank you for your time.
 

 ​​​​Edward Burk

 Manager Permitting Compliance

 M +1.313.316.1623   O 313.316.1623
   eburk@cleanearthinc.com
 www.cleanearthinc.com

 515 Lycaste St, Detroit, MI 48214
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